
Reception News 

This week we read the story, Zippo the Super Hippo. It’s about a hippo 

who needs a bit of help to find out what his super power is. We talked 

about our own ‘super powers’ or things we are good at. We realised we are 

all different. 

Come and See 

After settling in for the last couple of weeks, we have now started our 

topic ‘Myself’. We have been talking about our special names and that God 

knows each of us.  

Next week we will be thinking about how it feels to be loved by God and 

our families. Please could you send a photograph of your family so that we 

can add it to our prayer table. Thank you. 

(We can photocopy original photos and send them home if preferred). 

 

Reminders from Miss Davies… 

For children without wellies already in school, please could you send a pair 

next week. We go out in all types of weather so they’re a must  

 

 

See you all next week  


